Undergraduate Linguistics Open House

Monday, October 23, 2017 @ 5:15 pm

LSE (24 Cummington Mall) Room 103

BU undergraduates (or prospective undergraduates) interested in finding out more about Linguistics,
our courses and degree offerings, and/or the BU Undergraduate Linguistics Association (BULA) are
welcome! Come meet other students and faculty members who share an interest in this area.

Refreshments will be served.
This is also a Facebook event: https://www.facebook.com/events/133582927281723/

RSVP would be appreciated either on Facebook by email or to carol@bu.edu.




